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Dear Parents,  
I would also like to wish all 
the moms out there a 
Happy Mother’s Day! 
We are hoping for better  
& warmer days within the 
upcoming weeks!  
 
The students were busy this 
month with a number of 
events. They celebrated 
International European 
Day and learned a lot 
about Spain. They enjoyed 
learning about famous 
people and traditional 
food in Spain. We focused 
on learning about Spain 
through videos and class 
projects.  
The students also learned 
about Mother’s Day and 

enjoyed preparing small 
surprises for to show their 
love and appreciation to 
their moms!  
 
This month the students 
focused on identifying 
sight words, reading 
sentences and using 
punctuation in their 
writing. I am so proud of 
the great effort all the 
children have put in when 
completing these 
exercises. I can see their 
confidence growing daily 
when it comes to spelling 
and reading activities. 
 
In Math, the students have 
been learning all about 2D 
shapes. We looked at the 

properties of various 
shapes and learned to 
count the sides & corners 
of each shape. The 
students enjoyed making 
animal crafts using 2D 
shapes!  
In Science, the students 
continued to learn about 
the human body through 
songs and games. The 
students enjoyed playing 
the game ‘Simon 
Says’using all the body 
parts.  
 

Happy Learning! 
Mrs.Sandra 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
have been learning about 
fractions. They have 
enjoyed playing various 
games and activities 
which include fraction 
puzzles, questions and 
answers, memory games 
and many more! They 
have also been learning 
about equivalent 
fractions. The students 
have been encouraged 
to broaden their 

Grade 0 Newsletter – May in Review 
 

Pictures, pictures, pictures! 
 IM PORTANT DATES: 

 
Parent- Teacher Meetings- 13 
June 
 
Corpus Christi (Day Off)- 16 
June 
 

End of School Year- 24 June 
 

 
 

 
 
 


